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As part of our annual Xmas giveback, this year 2021, Dorah Single Mothers’
Foundation partnered with four organizations and companies to support
families of single mothers this Christmas season. These organizations included;
Pelletier Teenage Mothers Foundation, Stress Free Investment Club, Operation
One Project, and Bravo shoes.

DSMF started a fundraising campaign in November reaching out to friends,
colleagues, and family members to raise resources for the xmas giveback
hampers. We were overwhelmed by the support we received from different
parts of the world. We want to say thank you to everyone that extended a
helping hand to enable us have a successful give back.

We distributed  100 basins to single mothers from Kawempe division from both
Kalule zone and Kawempe A.

The Christmas hamper comprised of food stuffs like rice, posho, beans, sugar,
blue band, salt, match boxes and washing soap.  
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Welcoming remarks

The event started at exactly 10:00am with welcome remarks from
the Mc Ms. Nakazibwe Faridah who thanked the attendees for
coming and also recognized the presence of various stakeholders. 

She later invited Sharon Katushabe to officially open the event
who also recognized the presence of our partners, stakeholders,
and thanked the attendees for keeping time and honouring our
invite.
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Remarks from local leaders

We also had remarks from our local leaders; Ms. Esther Sekabira
from Kawempe A and Ms. Molly Kasule from Kalule zone.

Ms. Esther extended her gratitude to DSMF for setting up offices
in Kawempe A and giving back to single mothers. She further
urged single moms to embrace the opportunity DSMF is giving
them to better themselves and their children

Ms. Molly commended the work DSMF is doing in giving back and
also encouraged single moms to make the most out of the
opportunity DSMF is availing them with..  



Remarks from DSMF beneficiary
Our beneficiary was Ms. Sophie Musebeni a mother to Shiela our
cohort 1 participant. She shared with the audience how she got to
know DSMF and how she later introduced her daughter Shiela to the
organization. She thanked DSMF and the work they are doing to
better the lives of single mothers.

Remarks from partner organization
Mr. Alex Founder of Project One extended his gratitude and
appreciation to the single mothers and commended them for the
work they do in raising children. He also mentioned that he was
raised by a single mother. He further encouraged them to be givers
and tasked them to go home and crosscheck the clothes they have
not been putting on in awhile to give them out to people in need.



Remarks from Solome Founder PTMOF
She shared her story as a single mother and how it led her to
founding PTMOF. And also extended her gratitude to single moms for
working harder to fend for themselves and their children.



Remarks from Mr. Brian Yesigye CEO Bravo shoes

Mr. Bravo advised single mothers to work harder and be independent;
he also encouraged them to focus on raising their children and not be
lured into getting more.
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Closing remarks

We  had closing remarks from Ms. Niinah who thanked our
partners and friends for joining hands in the giveback.

We distributed 100 basins in form of  hampers with food stuffs
to 100 families single mothers. 

Thank you so much everyone that contributed towards the
course. The giveback wouldn't have been a success without
your generous contributions and support.

Dorah Single Mothers' Foundation appreciates you!


